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At their meeting on Wednesday, June 26 the GVR Board of Directors voted by secret ballot to approve 
construction of Phase I of GVR Pickleball Center.  
Eleven directors voted in the affirmative to approve the contract and begin construction in July. 
 
In addition to the decision for the Pickleball Center, the Board also voted to approve the following: 

 Hire a financial consultant 

 Provide additional information to the Fiscal Affairs Committee 

 Provide additional information to the Investments Committee 

 Update the Corporate Policy Manual  

 Post GVR’s IRS Form 990 on the website 

 Accept the GVR Foundation Grant for Pickleball 

 Have the President work with staff to provide an analysis of room reservation procedures to the 
Board 

 Eliminate the Board of Directors Confidentiality Agreement 
 
 
 
 
 
 


